
Mill Falls Green Thumb Club 
 

Looking for artists who love to create works of art using 
plants, flowers, leaves, sticks, rocks, seashells, and 

anything else we find along the way. Students will be able 
to observe and smell fresh herbs and flowers from Ms. 

Melissa’s garden as part of a plant study using pencil and 
watercolor. They will talk about coniferous, deciduous and 

semi-evergreen trees as they construct and craft projects using various leaves. Students will work 
with a range of art mediums to capture the colors, textures and elements from nature. An outdoor 
exhibit of our artists’ creations with plants and objects from nature will be on display at our school’s 

entry.  

The Green Thumb Club will be outside (weather permitting) at our school playground/entry area. It 
may be cool outside by the afternoon as the sun is setting lower each day, so don’t forget a 

sweatshirt or jacket. Bring a water bottle and quick snack. Also, feel free to bring in any small items, 
from nature, to share in our projects. 

 

Who:  K-3rd Year Students Tuesdays 3:00 – 4:15pm  
            4th-6th Year Students Thursdays 3:00 – 4:15pm 

Dates held: Tuesdays Oct. 8th, 22nd, 29th, & Nov 5th, 12th, and 19th 
Thursdays Oct 10th, 17th, 24th, 31st, & Nov 7th and 14th 

Cost: $60 for six sessions 
 

**12 students maximum for each group** 
First 12 students to fill out form, and return it with payment, will get a spot in the class! 

 
Please return the bottom section with payment to the Front Office by Friday October 4th. 

Make checks payable to Mill Falls Charter School. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________  

Classroom: ___________________________ 

Parent Name: ______________________________________ 

Parent Email: ______________________________________ 

Emergency Phone Number: _____________________________ 

Parent’s Signature: ______________________________________ 

 
Please check this box to contribute to scholarships to assist students who may not be able to afford our after school programs (Any size 
donation is greatly appreciated!)  


